
3.9.1- BACKGROUND CHECKS  
 
Prior to beginning employment, the Van Buren School District will pay the associated 
fees for required state, federal and child maltreatment background checks for any new 
contracted certified employee. Part-time, temporary, and substitute employees will be 
required to pay for background check fees prior to beginning employment.  If part-time, 
temporary, or substitute employees are later hired on contract, background check fees 
will be reimbursed by the district.  
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